Bob Carroll

Bob Carroll. I'm a member of IBEW Local 48 in Southwest Washington. I'm a resident of
Vancouver, Washington. I'm fully in support of this project, and I hope that you will okay the
permits to get this project going. The mitigation that will be done in order to support lower
emissions is a great thing. Since there'll be no water emissions or water discharge into the river,
that's a good thing because I'm also a fisherman. The river and the port is designed for projects to be
built on it, to provide products for our country, as well as other countries too.

This is American made product that will be used to make the plastics that we all use. I'd rather have
them made with lower emissions and made out of coal. Thank you very much for the work you've
been doing. I encourage you to permit this project and let's get it going. It will also provide a
number of jobs, but not only that it's going to provide careers. Because there are going to be
apprentices that work on this job that we'll go to having 35 or 40-year careers in the construction
trades. Thank you very much. Have a good day, and please permit this project.



